
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 

 
To All Bidders: 
 
Please be advised that the due date for the Underhill Farm & Route 118 Interchange 
Improvement Bid has been extended to 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 12, 2024. 
 
Please have all bids delivered to the Yorktown Town Clerk marked “Underhill Farm & Route 
118 Intersection Improvement Bid.” 
 
 
 
       DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
       MASTER MUNICIPAL CLERK 
       TOWN OF YORKTOWN 
 
Dated: December 2, 2024 


